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January 31, 2024  
 
 
AT&T  
754 W. Peachtree Street, NE 
Atlanta, GA  30308 
  
 
Attention:    Ms. Kristen E. Shore  
                    Assistant Vice President - Regulatory 
 
 
                                           
Re: Ameritech Operating Companies, Application For Special Permission No. 420 

BellSouth Telecommunications, LLC, Application for Special Permission No. 19   
Southwestern Bell Telephone, Application for Special Permission No. 582 

     
 
 
Dear Ms. Shore: 
 
The Wireline Competition Bureau has determined that a grant of the above-referenced 
applications is justified.  This grant will enable you to file the tariff material, as requested.  For 
this purpose, we assign Special Permission No. 24-001 and waive 47 CFR §§61.58 and §§61.59. 
 
The grant does not constitute approval by the Commission or the Chief, Wireline Competition 
Bureau, of the proposed filing and does not prejudice any subsequent action that the Commission 
or Bureau may take. 
 
 
                                                          Sincerely,  
 
       /s/ Lynne Engledow 
 
                                                        Lynne Engledow 
                                                        Acting Chief, Pricing Policy Division 
                                                        Wireline Competition Bureau          


